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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  November 18th, 2024 
RE: Request to Approve Resolution #2024-16 – Community Development Block Grant 

Project Year 2025 
 
Background Brief: Each year the City is allocated community development block grant (CDBG) funding via 
Oakland County. In 2025 the City will be allocated $7,000. CDBG dollars must be spent per CDBG guidelines 
outlined by HUD and Oakland County. In the past, the City has tried to utilize these funds for senior 
programming or yard maintenance. This year, Community Development Director Colson and I have been 
discussing this program. Due to funding constraints in the park's budget, we are recommending this year's 
allocation be allotted to park facilities. If approved, this funding would be utilized to address some ADA 
requirements in our parks, such as installing concrete pads with ADA compliant picnic tables.  
 
Previous Action: 11-4-24 Study Session Discussion  
 
Economic Impact: Up to $7,000 reimbursed for CDBG eligible projects.   
 
Recommendation: It is my recommendation to approve the enclosed resolution.  
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by     seconded by     to to approve resolution #2024-16, 
Community Development Blck Grant Project Year 2025.  
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